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I am writing to try and aid the release of all battery hens. This is an obvious reason its CRUEL!, And I 
love animals! There is plenty of space n Australia to have free range hens!, So if a person does jot 
have space I suggest they find a new occupation that does not include cruelty to animals. So please 
lets all band together to stop caging hens. Thank you  




